
Theresa Stevens
Scarborough
LD 30
Hi,
My name is Theresa Stevens. I live in Scarborough.  I am writing in support of LD 
30. Please amend LD 30 to authorize the trail all the way to Auburn. This trail will 
play an important role in improving the health, safety and well-being of all Mainers 
that will enjoy an off road all-purpose trail. I live in Scarborough and am fortunate to 
have the Eastern Trail in my back yard to bike, walk, and hike on. The purposed trail 
from Portland to Auburn would benefit the people of Maine and their health ad 
well-being. 
I urge you to amend LD 30 and extend the trail to Auburn. 
Thank you. 
Theresa Stevens 


